
From: Mars Gendy <marina@40thward.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 2:45 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: 40th Ward Ethics Report 4/29/25 

  

  

Good afternoon Steve, 

 

Aldperson Vasquez attended the following event in his official capacity: 

 

EVENT: Realtors and Latino Caucus Luncheon 

DATE: Monday, April 20 

LOCATION: 430 Michigan Ave 

SPONSOR: Chicago Association of Realtors 

INVITED BY:  Chicago Association of Realtors 

  

  

Warmly,  

  

Mars (she/her) 

Arts-Culture Liaison & 

Schedule Manager 

Alderperson Andre Vasquez, 40th Ward  

(773) 770-5548 

5620 N Western Ave, Chicago 
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